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Welcome to Burton Borough School, Future Year 7s!  

 

 

Dear soon-to-be BBS students,  

 

I'm thrilled to officially welcome you to Burton Borough School, where we're all incredibly 

excited to have you join our vibrant community in September 2024.  

 

We know starting a new school can be exciting and a little nerve-wracking at the same time.  

But rest assured, we're here to make your transition as smooth and enjoyable as possible.  At 

BBS, we believe in three core values that guide everything we do, being:  ambitious, proud, 

and caring.  

 

Ambitious: We encourage every student to reach for their full potential, both inside and 

outside the classroom. From academic excellence to creative pursuits and sporting 

achievements, we'll provide you with the support and opportunities to soar high.  

 

Proud:  We celebrate individuality and foster a sense of belonging. We want you to be proud 

of who you are and the unique talents you bring to our school community.  

 

Caring:  We believe in kindness, respect, and inclusivity. Our supportive environment ensures 

everyone feels valued and empowered to learn and grow together.  

 

As you eagerly await your September arrival, keep an eye out for further information about 

our exciting induction days.  These days will be packed with fun activities, helpful information 

sessions, and opportunities to meet your future classmates and teachers. We can't wait to 

get to know you all personally!  

 

In the meantime, feel free to explore our school website and social media pages to get a 

sneak peek at the amazing things that await you at BBS. We have dedicated staff that will 

support your learning and a diverse range of clubs and activities to fuel your passions.  

 

So, welcome aboard, future Year 7s! We're counting down the days until you join us in 

September and embark on this exciting journey together.  Get ready to be ambitious, proud, 

and cared for - that's the BBS way!  

 

See you soon,  

 

 

 

 

Mr R Gummery  

Executive Principal: Burton Borough School  

Assistant Director: Learning Community Trust 


